
 

2019 High Holy Days
 Ha’Kol Greetings 

Order Form 
Questions: (865) 690-6343 
jyork@jewishknoxcille.org 

 
 

 Greetings Deadline 
August 9, 2019 

 
   
  

I would like to support the Knoxville Jewish Alliance community newsletter and send High Holiday 
Greetings to my friends and family by purchasing a Holiday Greetings ad in the September Ha’Kol. 
 

Greetings Message: (please PRINT neatly!) 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Ad size: (Please check your ad size and cost) 
        ⃝   Small/$40 ⃝   Medium/$50 ⃝   Large/$60  ⃝   Jumbo/$80 
 
To pay for my High Holy Day Greeting: 
 
⃝    My check made payable to Knoxville Jewish Alliance is enclosed. 
 

⃝    Please use my MasterCard, VISA, Discover, or American Express on file or the card below. 
 
Card Number:  ____________________________________  Expiration Date: ____/________  
 

 
CVV Security Code: ___________  Signature: _________________________________ 
 
 

SUZY SNOOPS ITEM TO SHARE: 
 
 
 
 

  



 
 
 

Shanah Tovah U’Metukah 
 

2019 High Holy Day Issue Greetings Order Form 
Ha’Kol Community Newsletter 
Deadline:   Friday, August 9, 2019 

 
 

Please consider publishing New Year’s greetings to your friends, relatives, and 
fellow community members in the September issue of Ha’Kol! This newsletter, 
published by the Knoxville Jewish Alliance, contains information from eight area 
Jewish organizations and is sent to almost 1,300 households 11 times a year. 
Please consider placing your greeting in this year’s High Holy Day issue. It is a 
great way to send greetings to friends and family and benefits your community by 
helping to defray the costs of our community publication. Thank you for your 
support. 
 
Please take a moment to complete the attached greetings form, mail it back to us 
with your payment before August 9, and go back to enjoying your summer! 
Thank you. 
 
Sincerely, 
Joyce York, Editor 
 
P.S. If you’ve got a Suzy Snoops item, we’d love to share it!  
Please send your information with your greetings order. Got a photo of a new 
child or grandchild or special family event -- an anniversary, dream vacation, 
honor or promotion at work, a new publication in your academic field? Send it to 



Ha’Kol Editor Joyce York at jyork@jewishknoxville.org along with a caption 
identifying the people and events. 


